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Committee Amendment A provides for staggered terms for 
municipal officers who are members of the budget advisory 
committee. 

. -
House Amendment A is to reduce the number of members of the 
advisory committee from 10 to 9 and to remove the 
representation of human services agencies within the county. 

House Amendment Bis to provide that the member appointed by 
the Cumberland County Human Services Board shall serve as a 
nonvoting ex officio member. 

Senate Amendment A is to provide that the members of the 
Cumberland County Budget Advisory Committee shall serve 
3-year terms. The amendment also provides that these terms 
shall be staggered. 

LO: · 1647 AN ACT AMENDING THE CHARTER OF FARMINGTON 
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SUMMARY: 
This bill would amehd the charter of the Farmington Village 
Corporation to remove all powers unrelated to the operation 
of a waterworks to avoid possible conflicts with the Town of 
Farmington. Committee amendment S-298 added a requirement 
that the charter amendments be approved by a referendum held 
at the next village corporation meeting. 

LO: . 1648 AN ACT TO AUTHORIZE FRANKLIN COUNTY TO RAISE DEXTEI~ 
EMERGENCY $1,432,085 FOR RENOVATIONS AND ADDITIONS TO 

THE FRANKLIN COUNTY COURT HOUSE 
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SUMMARY: 
This bill seeks authority to place a $1.4mm bond issu~ before 
the voters of Franklin County to make renovations and add lo 
the Franklin County Court House. This bill has an emergency 
clause. 

Franklin County currently has a 1985 debt service of $186,000 
which is a result of a 1981 bond authorization of $1,250,000 
for the jail. This bond is to be retired in 2002 and total 
remaining debt service is about $2.2mm. 
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